
KNOWSLEY CENTRAL 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

Our celebrations this week: 
• Well done  to  class Holly  who has achieved 100% 

attendance this week! 

• Star of the Week -  Well done to  Poppy, Georgia and Ava  who were 

   awarded Star of the Week. 

 

 

• Gymnast of the week- well done to Kieron, Lexi and Layton who were all  given  

Gymnast of the week certificates. 

 

 

 

 

• Blossom Class have celebrated  Diwali this week. 

 

 

 

 

• What a fantastic day children from Redwood and Rowan had 

this week when 12 pupils represented the school at 

Merseyside 10-pin bowling. Congratulations to Class Rowan  

who finished 3rd in the team competition. Francis and Ben also 

received awards for finishing 2nd +3rd respectively in the 

individual scores competition. The behaviour and team spirit 

was amazing to see. Well done to all who took part. 

 

 

 

Friday 21st October 2022  

 

FRIENDSHIP AWARD 

The pupils and staff are           

identifying acts of         

kindness  throughout the 

school. 

Our award winners this week 

are: 

Blossom: Eliza 

Apple:     Harry 

Juniper:  Evie    

Maple:     Sophia               

Willow:    Daniel             

Holly:       Chloe              

Chestnut: Layton       

Mulberry:  Oscar 

Redwood: Charlie 

Rowan :   Georgie      



CLASS OF THE WEEK  

MAPLE 

 

Class Maple have had a very busy week, we have had so much fun being Chef's 
during our 'We are chef's' say and play. We role played our very own restaurant 
and even made pizzas. We ended our week picking our favourite stories in the  
library.  



PARENT INFORMATION  

This Weeks  

Attendance  

 % 

Blossom 86.7 

Apple 95.6 

Maple 89.1 

Juniper 95.0 

Willow 86.3 

Holly 100.0 

Chestnut 87.0 

Mulberry 83.0 

Redwood 98.0 

Rowan 98.0 

Whole School 92.2 

HALLOWEEN DISCO 

The children had a  great time at the Halloween Disco on Thursday. 

Poppies and related merchandise will be available for sale after the 

Half Term, please send in any  monies clearly marked in an         

envelope with your child’s name. 

Zip Pull 50p—Reflector poppies 50p  

Silicon Wristband £1—Snap Bands £1.50 

Please can we remind parents and carers of the importance of 
ensuring that your child is in school for the whole day. If your 
child needs to be collected early please can you contact the 
school office beforehand.  

Can we also ask that when dropping off and collecting your child 
that you park considerately to ensure the continued safety of our 
pupils and the local residents. 

SWIMMING 

Class Redwood will be starting swimming after the half term holiday, they need to bring their 

swimming kit with them every Monday starting from Monday 31st October, thank you. 

As we come to the end off the first half term back we would like to congratulate all of our children 

on their successful start to the new academic year. It’s been lovely to see friendships formed 

and celebrate the excellent progress the children have made. We hope  you all have a lovely 

half term!! 


